


If you wish to view any documents, they can be made available electronically. Please email your request to planning@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk Any comments in relation to the
applications should be submitted in writing to the Service Manager Development & Estates at The General Offices, Steelworks Road, Ebbw Vale NP23 6DN by 20" March 2023

or via email to planning@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk

*Please note: application C/2023/0045 is made for a Lawful Development Certificate. These types of applications must be decided in accordance with strict legal rules.
Observations and/or comments are only relevant if they relate to the facts of the case. You can contact the Development Management team for further guidance.
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